
 

  

 

 Thursday 5th March 2020 

 

 

World Book day is on Thursday 5th March 

2020 and this year, here at Great Barford, we are getting 

creative. Instead of dressing up, we would like children to 

‘dress a potato’ in the costume of their favourite book 

character.  

Children can guess one another’s characters and the book 

they came from as well as being entered into a Key Stage 

competition and a chance to win a book!  

We look forward to seeing your 

Potatoes… 

 
 

 


